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The Trustees of the New York Rotary Foundation thank all the members of the Rotary Club of New York for their 
continuous support, which enables the realization of so many wonderful projects:  World Trade Center Disaster Relief Fund, 
Gift of Life, Taller Boricua Electronic Center, Rudolph Steiner School, Boy Scouts, Salvation Army, Prevent 
Blindness, American Lung Association, Covenant House, Ivory Coast Polio Plus, YMCA, Momentum For Aids, 
Opportunity to Learn, Children’s Hope Foundation, Ukraine Medical Supplies, Fraternite Notre Dame, and 
Columbia Reading/Writing. 
 

  Office:  28 W. 44th St. Ste. 1508, NY, NY                
  Phone: (212) 819-0809 Fax: (212) 819-0763      
  Web Site:  www.NewYorkCityRotary.org       
  E-Mail:  ny.rotary@verizon.net   
 
  Luncheons: Tuesdays, 12:15 – 1:30 p.m. 
  The Princeton Club – 15 W 43rd Street    

    December 4, 2001 
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CALENDAR 

   
 
 
 

 

December 4th 
FOUNDATION DAY 

BOARD MEETING 
10:30 a.m. Princeton Club 

 

December 11th 
Dr. Mark Skousen 

         Foundation for            
     Economic Education 

 

December 18th 
HOLIDAY PARTY 

 

December 25th 

NO MEETING 
 

January 1st 
NO MEETING 

 

January 8th 
Lisa Suhay 

 

January 15th  
Maureen Casey 

Deputy Commissioner 
NYC Police Department 

  HANS BELCSAK 
Co-Chair 

BARBARA BURNS MORT EYDENBERG ARCADIO CASILLAS 

DAVID  
WANKOFF 

   JOSEPH   
GROVEMAN 

WERNER KOBELT 
Chair 

BERNIE  
WYTKO 

RICHARD  
SAINBURG 



       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

REPORTER OF THE WEEK       
Tuesday, November 20, 2001 

 

 President Helen Reisler opened the Fellowship Day meeting
with the singing of “The Star Spangled Banner” by Scarlett Pildes,
accompanied at the piano by David Dingle. Mats Ingemanson
gave the invocation.  Bonnie Mairs introduced the visiting
Rotarians; two international visitors, and four from the U.S.   We
all sang the welcome song. 

President Helen announced that she is currently working on a
project, which focuses on the sponsorship of families of fallen
policemen and firemen by Rotarians.   

Sylvan Barnet announced that the next breakfast meeting will
take place on Wednesday, November 28.  

Lou DiPaolo introduced a delegation of Italian architects to the
New York Rotarians.  These architects will be working on
refurbishing the United Nations, and are close friends with our
member Matthew Salerno. 

Philip, a young gentleman from Rotaract, made a pitch for this
year’s Toy Drive. Philip is currently doing an internship at the
Museum of Jewish Heritage and is originally from Linz, Austria.
He thanked New York Rotary for giving him the chance to
introduce himself.  

Bonnie Mairs announced that the YMCA has been housing
emergency workers, working at ground zero.  They also have
been doing grief counseling for the families of the victims. 

Helen ended the meeting by announcing Andreas
Runggatscher’s birthday. 

             

                                                Rotarian – Arthur Auslander 

              
 
 

Alfred D. Furth 
International Service Division 

Breakfast Meeting 
 

The Alfred D. Furth International Service Division of the
Rotary Club of New York announces its second monthly
breakfast meeting on Wednesday, November 28, at the
German Mission rooftop House Restaurant, located at
First Avenue and 49th Street, from 8:15 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.
 The meeting will be open to interested members of the
Rotary Club of New York, the Rotaract Club of New York
at the UN, the diplomatic community, members of the UN
Secretariat, and executives of New York City corporations.
 

The objective of our meetings is to discuss global issues,
including the role of civil society in global affairs. 
 

Please call our office at (212) 819-0809 or e-mail
ny.rotary@verizon.net if you or a friend will attend our
breakfast meeting on November 28. (The cost of the
breakfast is $15, payable directly to the maître d.) 

The Salvation Army 
54th Annual Association Luncheon 

 
            
  
 
 
 
 

“A Salute to the New York Spirit” 
 

John Hennessy, III 
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer 

Syska & Hennessy 
 

Requests the pleasure of your company on: 
 

December 5, 2001 
12 Noon 

The New York Hilton  
Grand Ballroom 

1335 Avenue of the Americas, New York City 
 
 

Ticket cost:  $125 per person 
$1,250 for table of 10 

 
RSVP (212) 337-7325 

The Gift of Life, Inc., cordially invites you to 
their Annual Kick-off Dinner, on November 
28, to recognize William Metzendorf, PDG, 
for his leadership and guidance as District 
Governor 7250 for 2000-2001.  This dinner 

will take place at the Swan Club in 
Glenwood Road and Scudders Lane, in 

Roslyn Harbor, NY. 
Cocktails and Dinner 6:30 p.m. 

RSVP to (516) 504-0830 


